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Potomac River Fisheries Commission Meeting  Released June 4, 2004 
 

COLONIAL BEACH, VA — Chairman Gordon M. Birkett announced today that the 
Potomac River Fisheries Commission would hold its next regular meeting on Thursday, 
June 17, 2004 at 2:00 p.m. in the hearing room of the Potomac River Fisheries 
Commission Building, 222 Taylor Street, Colonial Beach, Virginia.  
 
Items on the agenda include but are not limited to: a review of the finfish, crab and 
oyster harvest reports, as well as updates from the finfish and crab advisory 
committees, a review of the annual fish reports submitted to the ASMFC, adoption of 
the 2004-05 budget, and an update by the building committee. 
 
PRFC does not discriminate against individuals with disabilities; therefore, if you are in 
need of reasonable accommodations due to a disability, please call (804) 224-7148 at 
least three work days prior to the meeting date and identify your needs. 

 
 
 
 
 


